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Totally Terrific Toys 

Our topic this half term enabled us 

to learn all about toys. Some areas 

of learning we covered included 

writing stories about our own toys, 

using pop art to create a toy poster 

and learning about the history of 

toys. The children particularly 

enjoyed watching the film Toy Story 

as a stimulus for our learning 

activities! 

 



Board Games Morning 

We held a Board Games Morning and 

invited their parents along. 

Everybody bought a boards game of 

their choice and shared it with their 

family and friends in the Garden 

Classroom. Thanks to our parents for 

joining us and supporting our 

learning in school! 



World Book Day 

This year we celebrated World Book 

Day by dressing up as our favourite 

story characters. We also invited 

our dads, brothers, uncles and 

grandads into school to join in our 

World Book Day activities. During the 

day, we shared our favourite 

stories, learned lots about authors 

and illustrators and went on a 

story scavenger hunt! 



Gymnastics 

This half term we returned to the 

gym! The children enjoyed learning 

and developing skills involved in 

movement, agility and balance. We 

also enjoy using all the different 

equipment, including the bars, 

balance beams and rings! 

 


